
 

 

Stratton Deanery Retreat 2017 - a Lenten consideration! 
 
The GOOD NEWS is that enough people have booked their place to 
come with fellow Christians from our Stratton Deanery to listen to God 
speaking to us at the Deanery Retreat at Glastonbury to make it viable. 
 
As you will know it is to take place from the evening of Friday 9th June 
until after lunch on Sunday the 11th of June at the lovely Abbey House 
in Glastonbury. Abbey House is situated next to the grounds of the 
ruined Glastonbury Abbey and those of us staying in the Abbey House 
will be privileged to have free access to the Abbey grounds. 
 
The Archdeacon of Bodmin has graciously agreed to help us during our 
stay in our listening to God & thinking through ways in which we might 
respond.  
 
The NOT so GOOD NEWS is that you may not yet have booked your 
place to share in this Spiritual Journey with your fellow Christians in our 
Deanery! But it isn't too late to do so! Use these Lenten days to rethink 
the reasons that you may have considered for NOT joining the journey! 
Ask yourself why have I not yet committed myself to make this journey 
with God and my fellow Christians? 
 
The subsidised cost is £100 per person and to book your place all you 
have to do is fill in one of the forms which should be in every church in 
the Deanery and send it off with your £20 deposit to Sue Dickenson 
whose address is on the booking form. You won't have to pay the 
remaining £80 until we are at Glastonbury. 
 
If cost, or travelling arrangements or any other aspect of the retreat is 
worrying you, or if you can't find a form in your church then just ask one 
of the clergy or email/phone me on the address or number below.  
 
Thanks to those who have already booked their place - and if YOU 
haven't we very much look forward to hearing from you! 
 
If you want to talk through any aspect of this planned time together 
listening to God just contact me on 01566 781570 or email 
robyeomans30@gmail.com                     Revd. Rob Yeomans 


